

From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 January 2014 21:45
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:44 PM on 04 Jan 2014 from Mr Robert Gisevicius.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Robert Gisevicius

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Leys Stratford Road A422, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6QW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We are in support of the Parish Councils letter of the 27th December 2013, reference Planning Application Number 13/01827/LB. We particularly strongly agree with The Parish Council statements that the applicant "seeks to predetermine the outcome of a potential application for the de- licensing of the premises" and "The Parish Council are led to believe that removal of signage, albeit for temporary storage, may contravene a covenant placed on the onward sale of the building by previous owners and before such action is taken, if the application is successful, the owner might be advised to check the Charges Register dated 29th Sept, 1958" The North Arms Public House of Wroxton is in the heart of the village and is renowned over the ages for bringing the community together. It is an essential part of the village and needs to trade as such again.


